STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

1500 West 4th Avenue, Suite 305 ¢ Spokane, Washington 99204
FAX: (509) 456-2997

February 6, 2006

Laurin Mellergaard
751 Mellergaard Road
Ellensburg WA 98926

Dear Ms. Mellergaard:

Subject: Game Farm Estates; Wilson Creek Water System; Water System Plan; PWS ID AB3256
DOH Project 06-0202

The documents for the above project were received in this office on July 5, 2005 and are now in the
review process. WAC 246-290-990 authorizes a schedule of fees for the review of water system plans,
reports, and construction documents. A fee will be charged for the review and approval of your
engineering documents. You will receive an invoice for payment after our initial review of the
documents. Payment is due at that time. A copy of the fee schedule is enclosed. The base fee includes
two reviews of the project. Additional reviews, if required, will be invoiced separately.

This project has been assigned the following unique DOH Project # 06-0202, which must be used on
all future correspondence or submittals pertaining to this project.

This letter serves as official notice that if you commence construction without all required approvals
under Chapter 246-290 WAC, you and any person assisting you may be subject to a penalty of up to five
thousand dollars per service connection and you may be required to expose system components for DOH
inspection at your expense. The Department is under no obligation to accept or approve any component
installed or constructed prior to approval.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (509) 456-2453.

Sincerely,

%ﬂsﬁ«

Tom Justus, PE

Regional Engineer

Office of Drinking Water
Division of Environmental Health

Enclosure

ee: Kittitas County Health District
Brad Card, PLSA
Karen Tusa, DOE

Kittitas County Planning
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